
 

   
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

19/10/17 Edition 7 Autumn Term 2017/18  Tel: 01726 850420 www.bugle.eschools.co.uk @BugleSchool

Dear Parents 
Please note that school is closed to children 
tomorrow, Friday 20th October, due to staff training. 
We look forward to seeing the children back on 
Monday 30th October.  Have a wonderful half term! 
Tim Wherry, Senior Head of School 

Our Achievers of the Week for the 
Week Ending 13/10/17:  
Reception Leyla Johns  
Year 1   Lacie Williams  
Year 2   Paul Crowley  
Year 3   Maya Bodea  
Year 4   Lily Bell  
Year 5   Jack James  
Year 6   Sydney James-Spurling 
Attendance - Year 2 and 3 (96.83%) 
Class of the Week - Year 4 
Buddy of the Week - Eimantas Kvietkauskis 

Be bright and been seen! 
Don't forget that the clocks go back on 
29th October 2017.  
Be bright and been seen. 
Take extra care as the clocks go 
back! 

Good to Be Green  
Well done to all of the children who 
continue to work hard and show 
excellent behaviour in school.  161 
texts (84.7%) were sent to parents 
on Friday for children that had 
remained ‘green’ all week.  Well done. 

Breakfast Club  Piccolo Early Years Group 

provides a breakfast facility.  Breakfast Club runs 
between 7.45 am-8.45 am.  The cost per session is 
£2.50.  Children after 8.15 am sessions £1.00 (no 
breakfast included).  To reserve a space for your 
child or if you have any queries regarding the 
Breakfast Club please contact Ms McNamara on 
01726 852686. 

Diary Dates:  

20/10/17 Inset Day - School Closed for 
Children 

23/10/17 27/10/17 Half Term  
31/10/17 1/2 Y2 to Caerhays Estate am 
2/11/17 1/2 Y2 to Caerhays Estate am 
6/11/17 FOBS Bonfire and Firework Night 

at Bugle School 
7/11/17 Football/Netball match home 

Roche 
8/11/17 Theatre Company visiting 
 Cross Country Race @ Par 2 
10/11/17 Tempest Photography 
14/11/17 Football/Netball match away 

Nanpean 
20/11/17 FOBS Meeting 3.30 pm 
21/11/17 Football/Netball match home 

Luxulyan 
23/11/17 School Choir to Village Hall 
6/12/17 Cross Country Race @ Par 3 
20/12/17 Last Day of Autumn Term  
 1.30 pm finish 
4/1/18 Spring Term Starts 
9/1/18 Football/Netball match away 

Foxhole 
10/1/18 Cross Country Race @ Par 4 
7/2/18 Cross Country Race @ Par 5 
12/2/18-16/2/18 Half Term 
19/2/18 Inset Day - School Closed for 

Children 
29/3/18 Last Day of Spring Term 
16/4/18 Summer Term Starts 
14/5/18-17/5/18 SATS Week 
28/5/18-1/6/18 Half Term 
20/7/18 Last Day of Summer Term  
23 & 24/7/18 Inset Day - School Closed for 

Children 

19/10/2017 
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New Parent Support Adviser 
Sarah Chown is our new Parent Support Adviser.   
How can she help? 
Parenting is not an easy job and at times things can 
get tough.  As a Parent Support Adviser (PSA),she 
is here to help you deal with any worries or 
concerns, or just be a friendly face when you need 
one. 
She can offer advice, or signpost the relevant 
agencies for issues such as: 
 Housing, debt, bereavement, Separation and 

Divorce, and Transport issues to school.  

 Behaviour concerns, sleep issues, dietary and 

wellbeing concerns.  

Sarah is happy to meet with parents in school, or in 
the comfort of your own home.  
You can reach Sarah on her mobile on 
07512267449, or 
sarah.chown@aspireacademytrust.org  
Or she will be in the school every Friday. 
Tea and biscuits will always be available! 
 

Clubs List for Autumn Term 2017: 

Mon Board Games Lunchtime Ms Atkins 

Mon Choir  3.15-4.15 Miss Croney/ 
Ms Tabb 

Mon Football  3.15-4.15 Mr Nicholls 

Tues Homework  Lunchtime Mr Wherry 

Tues Spanish  Lunchtime Mrs Guedes 

Tues  Art  3.15-4.15 Miss Hobbs 

Tues High Five 3.15-4.15 Miss Dunmore/ 
Mrs Hill 

Tues Maths 3.15-4.15 Miss Beard 

Wed Wake and 
Shake  

Lunchtime Mrs Ferris/ 
Miss Dunmore 

Wed Poetry 3.15-4.15 Mrs Jennings 

Thurs Cross Country  Lunchtime Mr Nicholls 

Thurs Reading Club Lunchtime Mrs Rowe 

Thurs KS2 Tag 
Rugby 

3.15-4.15 Mr Nicholls 

Thurs Gardening 3.15-4.15 Mr Taylor/ 
Mrs Tippett 

Fri Eco Club Lunchtime Mr Taylor 

Starting school or transferring to a 
secondary school is an important step for 

your child.  Cornwall Council want to make the 
process of applying for a school place as easy as 
possible.  
Reception Class  If your child was born between 1 
September 2013 and 31 August 2014 you will need 
to apply for a school place for September 2018. The 
deadline for applications is 15 January 2018.  

If you submit an application by 15 January 2018 you 
will be sent a letter in  the post on 16 April 2018 
telling you which school you have been allocated.  If 
you opted through the online application system to 
also be notified by email, you will receive this on 16 
April 2018. 
Secondary School  If your child is currently in 
year six of a junior or primary school, you will need 
to apply for a place in year seven in a secondary 
school for September 2018.  The deadline for 
applications is 31 October 2017.  
If you submit an application by 31 October 2017 you 
will be sent a letter in the post on 1 March 2018 
telling you which school you have been  allocated.  If 
you opted through the online application system to 
also be notified by email, you will receive this on 1 
March 2018. 
For more information on how to apply for a school 
place, please go to: 
https://www.cornwall.gov.uk/education-and-
learning/schools-and-colleges/school-
admissions/apply-to-start-school-or-transfer-to-
junior-secondary-or-ks4-school-in-september-2018/  
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